
   

 
 
Net stable funding Ratio (“NSFR”) minimum disclosure template - quarter ended 30 September 2024 
 
In line with the disclosure requirements of the Guideline on Net Stable Funding Ratio, the table below presents a summary of 
the NSFR details for the Bank as at end of September 2024: 
 

 
 
Bank of Mauritius issued the Guideline on Net Stable Funding Ratio (‘NSFR’) which came into effect on 30 June 2024.  
 
The NSFR aims at decreasing funding risk and promoting resilience over a one-year time horizon by creating incentives for a bank 
to fund its activities with more stable sources of funding on an ongoing basis thereby reducing its probability of distress and by 
the same token potential broader systemic stress. 
 
NSFR is the ratio between the amount of available stable funding (ASF) and the amount of required stable funding (RSF). ASF 
factors are applied to balance sheet liabilities and capital, based on their perceived stability and the amount of stable funding 
they provide. Likewise, RSF factors are applied to assets and off-balance sheet exposures according to the amount of stable 
funding they require. 
 
The regulatory requirements for NSFR are to maintain a ratio of at least 70% as from June 2024 and eventually to a ratio of atleast 
100% by end of December 2024, on a consolidated currency basis, MUR and all other material currencies. 
 
On a consolidated currency basis, the NSFR was 113.31% for the quarter ending September 2024, fairly stable compared to 
quarter ending June 2024 where NSFR stood at 113.03%. The NSFR for MUR and material currencies were also above the 
regulatory requirements for the quarter ending September 2024. 


